
Minister congratulates students
receiving BTEC, AS and A level Results

Education Minister Paul Givan has congratulated young people receiving their
BTEC, AS and A level examination results.

O’Dowd announces £419,000 road
improvement scheme for A26 Frosses
Road, Ballymoney

Infrastructure Minister John O’Dowd has announced that a £419,000 carriageway
resurfacing scheme on the A26 Frosses Road, Ballymoney will commence on
Monday 19 August 2024.

Murphy encourages applications to
second Electrical Switchgear Academy
with Vertiv

Economy Minister Conor Murphy has announced a second Electrical Switchgear
Assured Skills Academy with Vertiv.

Emergency Care Waiting Time Statistics
(April – June 2024)

The Department of Health (DoH) today published statistics on the time spent
in emergency care departments (ED) throughout Northern Ireland during the
months of April, May, and June 2024.
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O’Dowd meets Road Safe NI

Infrastructure Minister John O’Dowd has met the chairman of Road Safe NI
Charity, David Jackson.
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